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Chair Bowman, Vice-Chair Drazan and Committee members,  

November 2, 2023, Canby lost its best friend.  Frank Cutsforth was a strong pillar of 

our society.  Mr. Canby, he would often be called.  I simply called him "Mr. C."   

Frank gave of his generous heart to his family, friends, to charity and community.  He 

was a family man, a man of great faith and a dear friend to many.   

He was genuine.  I remember when my kids were very young, he'd be bagging our 

groceries, and he would chat with the littles, asking them about school and what-not. 

Then, when I became a City Councilor, he would stop me and we would chat 

because he was always wanting to know "what's happening in the city?", but then, he 

would always come back to my kids and want an update on what they were up to.  

He genuinely cared.  He cared about Canby and the people in it.  He served in the 

Rotary, gave of his time and treasure to many organizations in our community and 

founded what is probably the greatest annual Canby event, The Cutsforth Cruise-In 

car show, that is attended by thousands every year. 

His legacy lives on in his family and in the hearts and minds of many Canbyites. 

I fully support this resolution as it is but a small token of thanks for one of the greatest 

men I have had the pleasure to know. 

 


